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Briefed on
BATESL Program

Dr. Harold B. Allen, pastpresident
of Teachers of English to Speakers
of Other Languages (TESCL), author
and editor of numerous books and
articles on linguistica and English
as a second language, visited ‘Lhe
Church College of Hawaii on Novem-
ber 29- 1967, to discuss the college’s
new undergraduate program  in
teaching English as a second language.
Accompanying Mr. Allen were Mrs.
Allen and Shiho S, Nunes of the
Hawaii Curriculum Center.

To gather data on TESL in Hawaii
and to inQuire specifically about the
BATESL program, Dr. Allen con-
ferred with Dr. Wayne Allison, Asso-
ciate Dean and Chairman of the Lang-
uage Arts Division; Dr, Nephi Geoxgi,
Associate Dean; and William D. Gon-
way, Director of the English Lan-
guage Institute and TESL,

Allen indicated that future additions
to his book TENES-- A Survey of the
Teaching of English to Non-Speakers
in the United States may include ad -~
ditions to his survey of Hawaii.






